
30. HAZARDOUS WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE

The Committee considered a report recommending the establishment of a
subcommittee to consider the Hazardous Waste Strategy document produced by a
working party consisting of representatives from its ten territorial local authority
members and Environment Canterbury.  The document had been considered by
the CWSC which had referred it to member councils for their consideration and
comment.

The Committee resolved that a subcommittee consisting of the Chairman of the
City Services Committee and Councillors Sally Buck and Ingrid Stonhill be
established to review the Hazardous Waste Strategy document and report back to
the City Services Committee and then on to the CWSC.


